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Contract and Contact Information Update 
 

 Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation (NGSC) in this application requests 
renewal of experimental license WH2XRS, File No. 0282-EX-ML-2015.  In this exhibit 
NGSC updates the government contracts and the Point of Contact (POC) for those 
contracts.  All other information remains the same. 
 
 This work is being performed pursuant to the following contracts:   
 
M67854-07-C-2072 - SDD / GaAs LRIP on the same contract; 
M67854-15-C-0230 - GWLR / GB2; & 
M67854-16-C-0211 – GaN LRIP. 
 
The Government POC is: Christine Kuney, Contracting Officer, (703) 432-5077, 
christine.kuney@usmc.mil. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
	
	 	


